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6th September 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

MEET THE TEACHER 
 
We will be hosting our ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions on Wednesday 20th September for all classes in Nursery 
to Year 6. The purpose of this meeting is for you to meet your child’s class teacher/s, see their classroom, the 
school environment and share some expectations for the year ahead.  
 
This will be a group meeting and we look forward to as many parents attending as possible. There will be two 
sessions per class on Wednesday 20th September to allow parents with siblings in different year groups to 
attend the sessions.  
 
The first session will start promptly at 6pm and will be repeated again at 6:30pm. Parents are free to choose 
which session to attend. We kindly request that only one parent per child attends the meeting to help us 
manage numbers. This is a meeting for parents only as classroom space is limited; please can alternative 
arrangements be made for your children.  
 
On the day, please arrive five minutes before the start of your chosen session and staff will be around the 
school directing you to your child’s classroom. The meetings for our new Nursery parents will take place in 
the Nursery building.  
 
If you are unable to attend, the presentations the teachers share during the session will be made available 
shortly after on the Bowes website in the Classes section.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
With my kindest regards, 
 
Effie Demetriou 
Headteacher 

https://www.bowesprimaryschool.org/page/?title=Classes&pid=94

